
The Crossings 
Dublin Road 

Naas 
Co. Kildare 

Programme officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
EPA 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Co. Wexford 

~ - I -  

Re: our ref 0489 

Proposed Development; WO292-0 1 Waste License Application, N & C Enterprises Ltd, 
Kilmeague, CO Kildare 

Dear Ms Keavey 

Please find below the HSE consultation report in relation to the above proposal. 

I.- If you have any queries regarding this report, the initial contact is Kieran Carberry, ' --- 
Principal Environmental Health Officer who will refer your query to the appropriate 
person. 

The following HSE departments were made aware of the consultation request for the 
proposed development on 22"d June 20 16 

Emergency Planning 
Estates 
Health Protection 
Community Healthcare Organisation 

Environmental Health Report 

The EH service response to the proposal is as follows: 

The assessment is based solely on receipt of EPA documentation submitted to 
this office on 22"d June 20 16 by National Environmental Health Office. 
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0 A review of Environmental Impact Statement was undertaken. As this EIS 
was prepared in 2003 it is not considered appropriate to comment in detail as 
some of the information may be out of date. 

0 A review of the EIS Non-Technical Summary 2003 was also carried out. 
There was no record of any Public Consultation process noted. 

0 This office is concerned primarily with highlighting issues of public health 
and environmental health concern. To the best of our knowledge this office 
has received no environmental complaints in relation t o  this facility. 

0 Environmental Health were not included at the Screening I Scoping stage of 
this EIS application 

0 All commitments to future actions including mitigation and further testing 
have been taken as read and all data results have been accepted as accurate. 

0 No additional investigations I measurements were undertaken. 

At present this office has no further submission or comment to make in relation to this 
waste license application. 

All correspondence or any queries with regard to this report including acknowledgement 
of this report should be forwarded to Kieran Carberry Principal E H 0  at above address 

Yours Sincerely 

Kieran Carberry 
Priiicipal Environmental Health Officer 
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